
 
Construction schedules are subject to change depending on 

weather and/or complications that come with the project. 

 

Center Avenue 

Newsletter  Issue No. 9 

June 30th 

                       Project updates 

• NO CHANGE: Sewer bypass will be set up on the west side 

of Center Ave from 5th street to 2nd street beginning 6/16. 

This means that all driveways on the west side will be 

inaccessible. Please use side street parking and/or the church 

parking lot. 

• Tree Story will return early this week to begin the tree 

removal process on north center ave. 

• Old Hwy 60 South: Nielsen Blacktopping is scheduled to 

pour curb early this week. They are then projecting to pave 

7/7 & 7/8 to have it open and ready for the Park Days 

Parade. 

• Please make sure you have your trash/recycling receptacles 

labeled with your address so the contractors can make sure 

they get back to the correct property. 

• GM will NOT be working July 4TH, please have your 

recycling out on the evening of 7/4/25, they will pick them 

up on Saturday morning to be emptied. They will then return 

the canisters on Monday morning.  

• Please note that when the temporary water line is removed 

and your residence is hooked up to the new infrastructure, 

you will notice cloudiness with your fresh water. This is 

normal. Causes: 

           - Air in the system 

           - Pressure changes 

           - Stirred up sediment- allow your water to run 

 

•

 

 

Don’t Miss Out on 
Updates! 

 

Visit our website to get signed 
up at: 

www.madeliamn.com/center-
avenue-reconstruction-project/ 

 

 

In addition to updates via our 
website, email and FB, we will also 

use CodeRed to reach out to 
residents when and if needed. 

 

If you are not signed up for 
CodeRed, please do so by texting 

WATALERT to 99411. 
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